
Sharon High School PTSO 

Educational Scholarship Application 

The Sharon High School Parent Teacher Student Organization (SHS PTSO) is pleased to offer up to 
four educational scholarships of amounts up to $750. The scholarship is offered to seniors 
graduating from Sharon High School in Spring 2025. The goal of the SHS PTSO scholarship program 
is to generate ongoing support for Sharon High School and the PTSO.  

Award recipients will be notified at the annual Senior Class Night. The names of the recipients and 
highlights from their applications may also be posted on the SHS PTSO website.  

All applications must be received no later than Tuesday, April 1, 2025. No applications will be 
accepted after this date. Submit your application by emailing it to: 
sharonshsptsoscholarship@gmail.com  

Applications that are incomplete by the deadline will not be processed.  

Thank you for your submission.  We look forward to receiving it.  

_________________________________________________________________________________  

Application requirements: Please complete the following and attach additional pages.  

Name:_____________________________________Email:____________________________________ 
Phone:_____________________________________Address: _________________________________  

Please do not identify yourself on anything other than this page. Your submission should be on a 
separate page from the application form. While traditional essays are perfectly acceptable, other 
forms of expression and communication are also welcome. Poetry, music lyrics, rap, cartoons, 
illustrations, artwork, prose or any combination of expression and execution is acceptable.  

 

Your challenge:  

Reflecting on your time at Sharon High School, describe an impactful experience you had and 
how this experience will affect your future self. (Examples: activities, clubs, sports, people, special 
events…) 

 

Limit submissions to 500 words if you are submitting an essay and please double space lines.  Your 
response should be thorough, thoughtful and appear professional. Don’t forget to check your 
grammar, spelling, and neatness, and please give your submission serious consideration as you 
think about the years you have spent at Sharon High School. Good luck! 


